
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: TWE/791.JCP 

08 February 2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

Year 11 Core PREE2 

The Year 11 Core PRE2 will take place between Monday 27th February and Monday 6th March. Students will 

receive their individual timetables during the first week back after half term. Please encourage your son/daughter 

to attend the 'Success Sessions' that are taking place in the buildup to these exams. A timetable for these has 

recently been sent home and you can also find it on the school website. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr T West 
 
Mr T West 
Director of PE & MFL 
 

 

 


